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Robert Worl - Re: CPV Vaca Station 08'- If 1- c..- I I 

From: Robert Worl 

To: Dan Broadwater DATE__~__ I 

Subject: Re: CPV Vaca Station RECD.QE~. ~ ~q1t 

Dan, 
Thanks for your comments regarding the project. They did miss an earlier deadline, self-imposed, regarding a 
PPA. This is a business decision by the developer rather than a regulatory requirement on the part of the Energy 
Commission. The developer has not withdrawn the project, nor is it currently suspended by the Energy 
Commission. We are awaiting an indication from the developer regarding their intentions. 

Regards, bobw 

»> Dan Broadwater <DanB@ibewlu180.org> 12/29/201111:26 AM »> 
Mr. Worl, 
Allow me to introduce myself. My name is Dan Broadwater, Business Manager of IBEW Local 180 and former 
Vacaville City Planning Commissioner. I was on the Commission when CPV Vaca Station came before us in 
Vacaville. I was hoping you could shed a little light on the likelihood of this project becoming a reality. I had 
heard that CPV missed their deadline to procure a PPA for the site. There has not been a lot of news with 
regards to this site locally and I fear that it may be dead on arrival. Please share your thoughts on the site and 
if there is anything I or my organization can do to assist, please let me know. Please consider me and the IBEW 
a resource with regards to any electrical construction items in Napa and Solano Counties. Thanking you in 
advance for the response, 

Dan Broadwater 
Business Manager, lBEW LU 180 
720-B Technology Way 
Napa, CA 94558 
707-251-9180 - office 
707-251-8040 - fax 
danb@ibewlu180.org 

about:blank 12/29/2011 


